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PROJECT UPDATE- JUNE 2023 
If you have recently visited Churchill Way you 
may have noticed some exciting new 
developments.  The team have completed all the 
necessary steelwork for both the footbridges, 
which on completion will enable pedestrians to 
walk from one side of the canal to the other.  
The steelwork is also in place for the cantilever 
stage.

We have started capping the tops of the 
concrete walls that surround the canals and 
installed a new water feature. 

We are making prgress with our rain garden, 
urban drainage system with fitted specailised 
kerbs that will catch excess rainwater.

Over the past month we have installed new 
traffic lights on Adams Street, Churchill Way and 
Bute Terrace and completed the white line work. 
Adams Street is now open, introducing the 
ability for vehicles to turn right onto Churchill 
Way.

We completed works on one side of Station 
Terrace, North Edward Street to Newport Road. 
and nstalled a range of pre-moulded kerbs in 
Dumfries Place. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION ABOUT THE SCHEME.
WEBSITE:  WWW.KBCANALQUARTER.CO.UK
EMAIL: CHURCHILLWAY@KNIGHTSBROWN.CO.UK
TEL: 07977091261

Installing steelwork for the footbridges 

Works will continue within the canal quarter developing the concrete structures that surround the 
canal and the installation of the stage canopy. We will also work on the electrical ducting and 
paving works within the area.

We will be starting works on the opposite side of the road on Station Terrace spanning from Steak 
of the Art restaurant to the Spar shop and continuing development of rain gardens.

LOOK AHEAD

footbridge steelwork in place 
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FUNDRAISING SITE VISIT
Kevin, one of the Churchill Way 
team completed the London 
marathon in April in aid of Shelter 
Cymru.  He raised a fantastic 
£1865.99, which will help support 
the Shelter Cymru campain to 
ensure everyone has a safe place to 
call home in Wales.
A brilliant effort from Kevin and all 
the participants involved.
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Site visit at the Canal Quarter

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT
We know that construction work on your doorstep is noisy and disruptive. We try our very best 
to be considerate neighbours and try to keep you updated on our ongoing works, however due 
to the fast nature of this scheme on some occasions we may have to undertake work at short 
notice, or work may go on longer than we anticipated. On these occasions we will use social 
media to try and share details as quickly and widely as possible. We hugely appreciate your 
patience and understanding while we complete these works. 

We love to showcase our works and inspire people.  
Last month we we joined at the Canal Quarter by 
CIOB who are the world's largest and most 
influential professional body for construction 
management and leadership. They met some of the 
Knights Brown team for a guided tour of the canal 
works.

Kevin running for Shelter Cymru
on race day

COMMUNITY SUPPORT
We are looking to support a charity group or 
community initiative in Cardiff.  If you’re aware of 
any groups that could use our support please get in 
touch we’d love to help.


